

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mr. Aaron Wanford MA, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Thursday, 28th September 2023

Young Voices at the O2 Arena, London

Dear Parents and Carers.

We have been blown away by the response to the Young Voices concert and have had many more register their interest than anticipated. We are therefore closing the application form early and sending out confirmation letters this week to the first 50 pupils who signed up.

Given the incredible response we have had this year, we will be reconsidering how this experience is offered next year to ensure more pupils get to take up the opportunity to perform at a Young Voices concert whilst at Green Ridge.

If your child has been offered a place in this year's Young Voices choir, you will receive a separate confirmation letter regarding rehearsal details and access to Music Room to enable you to practise at home.

Apologies for any disappointment caused and thank you for your understanding.

Yours faithfully,

harleychalms

Miss. Harley Chalmers
Year Two Teacher and M

Year Two Teacher and Music Lead

